

## PLANNING COMMISSION (410)263-7961

145 GORMAN STREET, 3<sup>RD</sup> FLOOR ANNAPOLIS, MARYLAND 21401

April 9, 2014

To: Michael Pantelides, Mayor, City of Annapolis, Maryland

From: William S. Herald, Chairman, Planning Commission

Re: Capital Improvement Program for Fiscal Years 2015-2020

The Capital Improvement Program for Fiscal Years 2015-2020, as amended, appeared on the agenda for the meeting of the Planning Commission on April 3, 2014. The proposed program was heard by the Commission in a Public Hearing. Questions were asked and the proposed Program was explained by Mr. David Jarrell, Director of Public Works. Members of the public commented on the proposed Program.

The Commission considered and discussed the Program. Motions to approve were made and seconded. The Capital Improvement Program was approved as proposed.

Please contact me if there are any questions.